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/m l$ 
RE: 

On December 23, 2008, we received a telephone call from the company's consultant, 
Matthew Schulman, advising the company had received the 2008 Regulatory Assessment Fee 
(RAF) retum form in error. Mr. Schulman stated that the company sent in a letter requesting 
cancellation effective December 31, 2007, with its 2007 RAF retum form and final RAF 
payment. Mr. Schulman provided the Commission a copy of the letter dated January 24, 2008, 
requesting cancellation. After reviewing the documents, staff has determined that a 2007 
effective date is appropriate. 

The company has complied with the provision of Rule 25-24.474(2), Florida 
Administrative Code, by providing adequate notice in writing of its request for cancellation. In 
addition, RAI TELECOM INC. paid the 2007 Regulatory Assessment Fee, as required in Section 
364.336, Florida Statutes. If RAI TELECOM INC. commences operations in Florida as an 
intrastate interexchange carrier in the future, a new registration must be filed. 

Pursuant to Section 2.07.C.5.i., Administrative Procedures Manual, RAI TELECOM 
INC., holder of IXC Registration No. TJ988, can be voluntarily removed from the IXC 
Registration list effective December 3 1, 2007. 

Accordingly, with this Memorandum, 


